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Next Meeting:   Wednesday, Sept. 7th, 2022 @ 10:00 A.M. at Milton Sports Centre 

 
 

From the President: (William Scarrow 905-878-7176; billy@scarrow.ca) 

   Summer is ending 

It is August 7 as I write to you about our Probus Club. My letter, normally would be 

written about a week before our next General Meeting on September 7, is today being 

written early because of vacations for Darlene and I and David Hunt, your Pulse editor. 

Accordingly, some of the topics I normally include in my letter cannot be done as the 

event for these topics have not taken place. 

 

Summer Milton Probus activities 

Our General meetings paused for the summer BUT our Probus Club continued with Special interest groups 

and Special events. 

Darlene and I attended our July wine group Special interest group wine meeting at the Peninsula Ridge 

winery. It was well attended including John and Caroll Williams who came from their new home in 

Collingwood. What resolve! 

AND the really good news 

Ray and Shirley Mathews are returning to Jester Jokers now convened by Bill Turnbull after Peter Sneyd 

recently turned over the convenor reins. 

Darlene and I were honored to host a special event at our home, the Queens Jubilee party with just under 40 

attending. Again, John and Caroll Williams attended from their home in Collingwood, plus Doug and Betty 

Ames from their cottage in Peterborough and others from Milton, Burlington and area. See full write-up in this 

newsletter. 

September General Meeting 

Our June 1 general meeting was planned as a hybrid meeting (attendance in person or by Zoom) but turned 

out to be completely in person as there was no demand for Zoom access. The numbers attending were similar 

to the May meeting at approximately 50. This number is lower than our meeting turnouts before Covid. I am 

hoping for larger turnouts this fall and winter as Covid “appears” to be more under control. 

file:///C:/Users/andre/Documents/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202021/2021%205%20May/2021%205%20May/www.miltonprobus.ca
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Future discussion topics 

Some of the future Milton Probus topics I wish to address here and in the future: 

Our Membership 

Our membership numbers now are 123 actual with a maximum of 160. 

(member Anne Eadie invited as guest is I am told, presenting new members for approval at the next 

management meeting followed by formal induction at the September general meeting.) 

We need new members with their own ideas to supplement the wealth of ideas our members now have.  

So please keep the need for new members in mind when meeting with others who may be interested in joining 

Milton Probus. Refer those interested to our website for further information. 

The best ambassadors for our club are our present members. 

 

Enjoy the rest of the summer AND 

See you all September 7.  Next President’s letter October 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 FROM WILLIAM SCARROW YOUR PRESIDENT 
 

Covid Safety precautions for the September in person general meeting. 
(There are some changes from May and June as a result of experience from the May and June meetings. Management has 

reviewed all items for the September meeting.) 

Do you have Covid symptoms? (No change from June) 
Members or others who have any Covid symptoms are requested NOT to attend. If unsure, go to COVID-19 

self-assessment on the Ontario Ministry of Health website. 

 

Masks (Change from June) 

Members and others attending are encouraged to wear masks. However, this is not mandatory. 

 

Greeters (No change from June)  
You will be greeted outside the door to the meeting room and proceed to Membership Director, Nancy Lynn 

and hubby David Lynn. 

Vaccinations (No change from June)  
Any member, guests or others who have not submitted their vaccination certificate to our Membership Director 

must submit them at this time. 

Sanitization (No change from June) 

Member pins and other meeting items will be sanitized when required. 

We will attempt to provide ventilation to the room as much as can be done. 

Hand sanitizers and masks (No change from June) 

for those who need them will be provided. 

Hugs and handshakes (No change from June)  
will be discouraged; greeters will politely decline if a member indicates a handshake or hug and can offer a 

bow, elbow bump or nod instead 

Intermingling with other guests (No change from June) 

Guests may intermingle but we suggest following Covid precautions including social distancing. 

Coffee break (No change from June) 



P a g e  3 | 21 
 

Coffee will not be served but there will be a 15 minute break for washroom, to relax, sign up for special events 

and to intermingle 

Seating - chairs and tables (No change from June) 

Members are encouraged not to move chairs or tables 

Microphones (No change from June) 

Two microphones will be provided, one for the meeting convener (usually the President) and one for others.  

Questions from members (change from June) 

Any members speaking to the meeting are asked to come to the front and stand by the podium, look at the 

computer on the podium, and speak into the top of the provided microphone. This will allow the speaker & 

members to hear you. 

Share the wealth (No change from June) 

Exact change only 

 

Management believes the foregoing protocols will create for members and guests, a meeting environment that 

minimizes risks of transmission of COVID-19 based on best practices and public health guidelines and have 

our members and guests feel safe and secure. 

     

 

 

From Our Program Directors:   (Carol Streeter 343-996-7519, streeter.ci@gmail.com 

Carole & Brian Budworth 905-878-8545, caroleb42@hotmail.com) 

 

September - Marina Huissoon is a Principal of Green Propeller Design.  Marina is a 

leader and strategic thinker for the firm.  She is a Board Member of Sustainable Milton, 

President of CFUW Milton and District and Architect.  With a background in 

Architecture and Urban Planning, Marina has a rich understanding of the factors that 

influence our built environment; and, consequently, our energy emissions.  As a business 

owner, Marina has a wealth of experience in navigating the sometimes-complex 

dynamics of competing business and public interest.  A longtime advocate for passive 

energy sources and respect for the natural environment, Marina is currently a board member of Sustainable 

Milton.  Sustainable Milton is a grass roots non-partisan organization working for a resilient and sustainable 

future for our community.  

As President of CFUW Milton and District, Marina is also an active leader on campaigns to improve the lives 

of women and girls in the community and around the world.  Advocating for women to bring gender equality 

to all aspects of our society is a continued focus of Marina's work. 

 

 

 

 

 
                       Covid Safety precautions for the May in person general meeting. 

 

Share the wealth 

Exact change only will be accepted. 
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PIN Network (PIN Coordinator - Bill Turnbull - turnbullwt@yahoo.com) 

 

PIN stands for the Probus Information Network.  It is basically a means of getting information to or from other 

Milton Probus Members.  The network consists of a database of our members who have requested to join, have 

provided their email address, and consented to receiving emails.  Below are some examples of the type of 

emails that you might receive, or information that you might request, should you wish to join. 

Let’s say you are would like to hire a painter, however you have limited information about tradespeople in the 

area.  You send an email to PIN, requesting suggestions from the membership as to a painter that they have 

used, and were pleased with.  That request is then forwarded to all PIN members, who will then reply directly 

to the requesting member.  

Another example could be trying to find a home for a piece of furniture that you have no further need for, and 

wish to “give away, free of charge”.  That information would also be circulated to the membership.  Remember 

this is not a means to sell something – it has to be free.   

A further example would be to announce an event being held by a small group that one of our members is 

involved in.  Say a bake sale at the local church, or similar small event.  It must be a group that the member 

belongs to, and who receives no gain from the activity. 

We currently have a PIN membership of about 45 people/couples.  If you would like to become a member, sent 

me an email and I will be happy to register you and welcome you into the network.  I have used this resource 

myself a couple of times and found it to be beneficial. 

 

 

 

From Our Special Events Directors: (Darlene Scarrow 647-588-7176 darlns@scarrow.ca 

                                                                                   Heddy Wright 905-483-6445 wright.heddy@gmail.com) 

 

Milton Historical Walking Tour Sept. 14th 
 

This tour of the Victoria Park and Main Street area takes place on September 14 at 2 pm .Walter Eadie will 

lead a group of 15 on this tour. Cost is $10/ person payable at the September meeting to confirm your spot  

The walk starts at Victoria Park and will take about an hour. 

 

Festival Theatre Sept. 15th 

 

   A REMINDER ABOUT THE TRIP TO NIAGARA-ON-THE LAKE FOR 

THE GROUP THAT PURCHASED TICKETS TO SEE THE MUSICAL, 

DAMN YANKEES, IN THE FESTIVAL THEATRE IN THE BEAUTIFUL 

TOWN OF NIAGARA ON THE LAKE. 

September 15 Matinee 2:00 PM 

 

Mohawk Raceway Event on Friday October 14th 

This event is in high demand and the restaurant manager has limited our group to 25 people.  To avoid last 

minute cancellations, we are asking each person to bring $20 cash or $40 per couple at the September 

meeting to reserve your seat in the dining room.  Darlene and I will return your deposit during the 

dinner.  The menu is varied and reasonable; however, a minimum of $25 person is requested by the 

Harvest Kitchen. This will be a fun evening. 

file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%206%20June/turnbullwt@yahoo.com
file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%205%20May/darlns@scarrow.ca
file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%205%20May/wright.heddy@gmail.com
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   Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Garden Party 

On July 13, 40 well dressed and enthusiastic Probus members got together at the Scarrow Castle to celebrate 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. There were games, contests, a Queen Quiz, prizes, good food and great 

camaraderie. Megs Shellard won the grand Prize for the Quiz-she is very knowledgeable. Pat Kotack made 

everyone laugh with the Best English Joke. Henry and Susan Popp showed their vocal talents singing “God 

Save the Queen” before the Jubilee cake and champagne were served.  

Everyone had a great time. Even the weather cooperated (mostly). Thank you to everyone who helped out with 

the event-Brian and Marlene Murphy, Nancy and David Lynn, Peter Tessaro , and Dan Reid. 

We look forward to having many more enjoyable events  

Darlene and Heddy 
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From Our Fellowship Director: (Patricia McIntyre  905-691-3261 pat.mcintyre@sympatico.ca) 

"With sadness we remember John Clark who passed away June 2022. Although the couple have only recently 

joined our club, John's wife Marjorie continues her membership with Milton Probus and we will pass on our 

warm condolence at our September gatherings" 

Greeting Cards 

 
Dear Probus Members: 

If you are aware of a member who is ill, hospitalized or 

lost a loved one, please advise the Fellowship Team or a 

member of the Management Committee.  

 

Pat McIntyre.. 905-691-3261  pat.mcintyre@simpatico.ca 

 

Thank you.  
 
 

Travel 

 
In late June a party of 24 Probus members and 6 guests travelled to Kingston to board the Canadian Empress 

for a 7-day St Lawrence River cruise to Montreal and return. 

 

              
   

                              

mailto:pat.mcintyre@sympatico.ca
mailto:pat.mcintyre@simpatico.ca
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We were well looked after with great food each day, different shore excursions and lots to see and do. We even 

managed to celebrate a birthday or two and a wedding anniversary as well. 

 

   

 

Of course, being good Probus people, as soon as there was a spare moment from eating, drinking and sight-

seeing, out came the Jokers boards and those who didn’t want to play (or won too often!) were told to go fly a 

kite 

   

 

All in all, this long-awaited post-lockdown Probus trip was a great success. 

 

 

From Communications: (David Hunt 905-875-0350: david.hunt@cogeco.ca) 

                                                       (Brian Murphy 905-659-2288:brian_e_murphy@hotmail.com ) 

 
I’m looking to create a new feature for Pulse, focused on member human interest stories. Could be a great 

vacation, an event, a group activity or a special memory from your past. If you want to share a message, please 

forward to me by Sept. 26th. Thanks, Dave 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%203%20March/david.hunt@cogeco.ca
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Special Interest Groups 

 

1 Bits and Bites (Marlene Murphy 905-659-2288;  marlene_murphy@hotmail.com ) 

(Anne Eadie 905-878-7143    aeadiehome@cogeco.ca) 
 

June Bits and Bites was cancelled.  There were many in the group that participated in the St. Lawrence River 

cruise.   

Due to June’s cancellation, we all looked forward to July’s get together.  New members, Orest and Barbara 

Shein, hosted July’s Bits and Bites.  The weather was perfect for an outdoor gathering on the Shein’s covered 

deck.  There was much merriment and a wonderful selection of appetizers. Many went back for seconds of 

Barbara’s dessert.  Favourites were her carrot cake and trifle.  It was a fun evening. 

Heather Ley was our gracious host for August.  Again, the weather was cooperative and we spent a pleasant 

evening on Heather’s patio and poolside.    This group knows how to have fun.  Heather served a delicious 

banana cake with peanut butter icing. 

If anyone is interested in joining Bits and Bites, there will be a sign up sheet at September’s meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 

mailto:marlene_murphy@hotmail.com
mailto:aeadiehome@cogeco.ca
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2 Bridge (Ruth Parkinson 416-371-2357; ruth.pakinson@sympatico.ca) 

Bridge will resume on the 4th Thursday at 1pm. (Sept. 22nd). New players are welcome. Ideally we will play 

in person. I know there are members who would prefer to play on line. Sign up at the Sept. meeting. If unable 

to attend the meeting, Sept. 8th, call or email me.  

3 Canasta (Anna Marie Jones 905-878-5707: annamariejones@sympatico.ca)              

  

Canasta has resumed play after a two and half year break. In July eight enthusiastic players met for the first 

time. In August we welcomed new players to the group. Great to be back playing, and enjoying everyone’s 

company. Thanks to Alice Carey for her years of convening canasta. Looking forwarding to many more 

enjoyable times together. 

 

4 Euchre  
 

The Euchre group is looking of a new Coordinator. Any volunteers? 

mailto:ruth.pakinson@sympatico.ca
annamariejones@sympatico.ca
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5 Friday Bid Euchre  (Joe & Zina Yaworski 905-878-3959; joe_zina@hotmail.com) 

 

We can tell that things are starting to be normal.....some members could not join us to play on Friday June 10th 

because they were travelling out of the country or visiting family and friends in other parts of Canada. 

Unfortunately others were home isolating because they had Covid. We wish them a speedy recovery. 

The games were cancelled for June. 

We look forward to July's reunion when Anne Taylor will be hosting on Friday July 8th at 1pm. 

 
 

6 Wednesday Bid Euchre (Myra Faichnie 905-878-6615; billmyra@sympatico.ca) 

 

May 

This afternoon , May 25th, was our Bid Euchre game and as usual we had a good time. Nancy Lynn had the 

high score of the day. Myra Faichnie was hot on her heels followed closely by John Stubbington. Mr. Jones 

(Tom, that is) has Buddha for company till next time. Our next game - JULY 27th will be held at Brenda 

Morrows.  

 

                                 
 

July 

The results of our July Bid Euchre are as follows: 1st - Myra Faichnie, 2nd Brenda Morrow & David Lynn tied 

and Joe Yaworski (our spare) won Buddha.. Thanks to our hostess Brenda for a fun afternoon. Our August 

game was cancelled re a shortage of players. Hope to see everyone for our game on SEPT. 28th at Dan and 

Linda Reids. In the meantime - don't wilt in the hot days ahead. Looking forward to a rousing game on the 

28th. 

 

 

mailto:joe_zina@hotmail.com
mailto:billmyra@sympatico.ca
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7 The Walking Group (Terry Cole 905-845-0171; terryjane@sympatico.ca) 

        (Walter Eadie 905-691-5100 walter.eadie@cogeco.ca) 

                   

Welcome back to all our Probus members after our long summer hiatus.  I am looking forward to our new year 

of informative speakers and exciting adventures.  It will be nice to see and spend time with old friends and to 

welcome new members that have not been formally introduced in person. 

 

This late spring and summer has allowed the PWG to regroup and spend time on the trails around the area. We 

have spent time at Crawford Lake, (WF) Hilton Falls, the challenging trails of Limehouse as well as walks in 

town and at Erindale Park and Burlington Beach.  We even managed to take in some picnic time.  

 

                         
 

                                        
However, the most exciting outing was in Campbellville. Here we had an in town walk ending at the Morita 

Coliseum and celebrating our 90,000,000 step in the company of George the proprietor of the coliseum. 

Marilyn was away so we missed her in person but she was there in spirit. Congratulations to all PWG members 

past and present on their participation toward this lofty goal.  

         
 

mailto:terryjane@sympatico.ca
file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%206%20June/walter.eadie@cogeco.ca
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The PWG is always looking for new members to join us on Monday mornings for our various walks. We 

usually meet at the South side parking lot of the Milton Mall at 9:30 AM.  All are welcome. If you wish to be 

added to the PWG e-mail list feel free to contact myself at terryjane@sympatico.ca or Walter Eadie at 

walter.eadie @cogeco.ca  

 

  

8-1 Jokers (Venue 1 - Linda Reid 905-878-7717; dlreid@sympatico.ca)  

  (Venue 2 – Joe & Zina Yaworski 905-878-3959; joe_zina@hotmail.com) 

 

Jokers - Venue 1 

May 

This afternoon, May 25th, was our Bid Euchre game and as usual we had a good time. 

Nancy Lynn had the high score of the day. Myra Faichnie was hot on her heels 

followed closely by John Stubbington. Mr. Jones (Tom that is) has Buddha for 

company till next time. Our next game - JULY 27th will be held at Brenda Morrows.  

 

   

Presentation to Bob Streeter 
At the May Probus Meeting, I presented Bob Streeter with a Wine and Cheese Gift Basket to thank him for 

developing the Online Joker Game. The online Joker game helped us and many others get through the past two 

years. We played the online Joker game three afternoons a week with friends. 

The Test Group and others taught 40 Joker players how to play the online game. 

I asked everyone at the Probus meeting who had played the online game to stand and show Bob our 

appreciation. 

 

                              

mailto:terryjane@sympatico.ca
mailto:dlreid@sympatico.ca
mailto:joe_zina@hotmail.com
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June 

Nancy Lynn hosted Jokers in June and everyone had a great time playing jokers. 

Nancy and Linda won 3 games each and stood beside Mr. Joker to have their picture taken. 

 

                                                                    

July 

Heather McCorquodale hosted the Canada Day joker games and we dressed up in Canada Day shirts and hats 

to commentate the day. 

Myra Faichnie, the 3 game winner hugged Mr. Joker for her picture. 

 

                           

August joker games went well; everyone standing won 2 games and those sitting did not win much at all but 

had fun playing. 

Dan was the host and we had peach cobbler with vanilla ice cream then finished with a glass of wine to 

socialize. 
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Jokers - Venue 2 

June 

Eight players came to play on Friday July 1st. The theme of course was CANADA DAY.  

Tom and Alice were our gracious hosts. Everyone congregated on the new patio to catch up and then the 

games began. 

Carol Elliott and Zina Yaworski both won 3 games. 

The next games will be on Friday August 5th at Anne Taylor's. 
 

                                                                          
                           

July 

 

We are on a roll...another in person Joker afternoon, can this be the norm now? 

 

Thank you, Carol Elliott for hosting and providing that delicious wafer roll and beverages. 

 

There was quite a bit of conversation going on before we actually got to play. Everyone was getting up to date 

information on what was happening in Milton and when. The Strawberry / Butter Tart Festival and the Rib 

Festival were two outings that people enjoy in June! 

 

We played 4 games and four people won two games each : Gus,  Heather, Terry and Joe. 
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August 

 

Anne Taylor hosted Joker-Venue 2 on Friday August 5th. 

It was a very pleasant afternoon. All enjoyed 

4 fun games of Joker with friends while munching on delicious snacks and cheesecake! 

Carol Elliott and Ruth Parkinson won all 4 of their games! Congrats! 
 

     
 

    

8-2 Jester Jokers (Bill Turnbull 905-878-9573 - turnbullwt@yahoo.com 

 
We thank Peter Sneyd for his support for the ‘Jesters’ over the past years, and welcome Bill Turnbull as the 

new convenor of this group. 

 

8-3 Wee Joker (Brian & Marlene Murphy 905-659-2288; brian_e_murphy@hotmail.com;                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                          marlene_murphy@hotmail.com 

 

Members of Wee Jokers are back into full swing.  June was cancelled when many of 

the members were traveling.   

Three tables of Jokers were played in July and August.  We were happy that, in 

August, Bonnie is available to join us for the first time since Covid.  Anna Marie and 

Tom also joined us in August to fill out our three tables. 

We no longer keep score of loses and wins.  Well, most of us do not.  That being said, 

we had a, first time, three game winner in August.   We do have to recognize Rose 

Ryan.  David Hunt also had three wins, but who is counting!! 

Jokers is a fun afternoon of playing Jokers, catching up, laughter and sharing.  A 

signup sheet will be available at the September General meeting for anyone interested 

in participating. 
 
 

   

 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/andre/Desktop/Probus/PROBUS%20NEWSLETTER%20PUB/NEWSLETTER%20PUB%202022/2022%206%20June/turnbullwt@yahoo.com
mailto:brian_e_murphy@hotmail.com
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9 Spinecrackers (Nancy Lynn 905-319-0191; lynn67.personal@gmail.com) 

June 

  Many special interest groups have recently opened up to in-person meetings, however with 

a cruise in mind for many in our group, we opted to Zoom once more. Someone in our group 

had a few problems with the Zoom video.  After much discussion on protocols and safety 

measures and more upcoming cruises for other members, we finally reached the point of 

discussing the book. Brenda Morrow chose Never by Ken Follett for our reading this month. 

It is a political thriller, offering the step by step way to military confrontations and the 

decisions made by politicians. We ended our afternoon discussion on speculation about 

Canada’s vulnerability in the event of a nuclear war. One of the group described the book as 

being full of doom. 

 

     

 

 

July 
 

   Once more we Zoomed. Elizabeth George’s latest book, Something to Hide is 

another in the Detective Inspector Lynley series. It is classed as a Police Procedural 

genre. We talked very little about that aspect of the story. The underlying problem in 

this novel centres around immigrant populations within London who continue to 

practise FGM despite its illegality. We felt the story was overlong with many confusing 

characters. We are now more aware of the number of women and children in the world 

who continue to undergo this mutilation. 

 

 

mailto:lynn67.personal@gmail.com
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10 Grape Expectations Wine Club(Tom & Alice Carey 905-336-6309; carealic@sympatico.ca) 

 

May 

 

Grape Expectations Wine Club met on May 24th at Heddy & Peter's place. Sixteen members came for an 

evening of French wines and French food. It was warm enough to sit outside, some with blankets, and later 

around a propane fire pit. 

After two years of meeting on Zoom, meeting in person was such a pleasure! Peter selected the wines and they 

were wonderful wines. Enclosed are photos of the selection. 

 

                                              
 

July 

On July 7th, thirteen members of our Grape Expectations Wine group travelled to wine country for a tasting 

and a lunch at Peninsula Ridge Estates Winery and Restaurant. The weather was perfect, the view was 

spectacular, and the patio was lovely and shaded. The food was good and the company was awesome. Lunch 

and tastings (held on another patio) lasted from 11:30 until 4:00. 

Last but not least, the wine is excellent at this Winery located in Beamsville.    
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11 Suds Sippers Beer Tasting Club 

 

Suds Sippers is are looking for a new convener. There will be a sign-up sheet for members at the September 

Meeting.  

 

Thanks to Walter Eadie for shepherding the group through our initial years.  

 

12 Shutterbugs (905-878-5862; david.g.wentzell@gmail.com) 

Shutterbugs will resume meeting via Zoom 

                            

 

13 Clässical Crüe (905-878-5862; david.g.wentzell@gmail.com) 

 

Classical Crue will resume meeting via Zoom 

 

          

         

 

JOKES AND WISE WORDS OF THE MONTH 

(Send your submission for possible inclusion in a future newsletter)      

 

 

 

 

    
   
                     

 

 

david.g.wentzell@gmail.com


P a g e  19 | 21 
 

 

Images from our June Meeting 
 

                              
 "The friendly smiles of Susan and Henry Popp encouraged sales of Share the Wealth tickets." 
       

 

                           
"New members from the "Zoom Era", Marion Linkert, Barbara Shein and Orest Shein, had the opportunity to 

introduce themselves in person at the June meeting." 
 
 

                                
 

"Astrid Lakats and club member Laurie Andrews gave a compelling presentation on the future Townsend-

Smith Hospice for Milton and North Halton" 
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Management Committee: 2021/22 

 
President                     Bill Scarrow          905-878-7176 

 

Vice President              Henry Popp            905-876-3241 
 

Past President              David Wentzell     905-878-5862    

 

Fellowship Dir.        Patricia McIntyre   905 691 3261 
Communications Dir.     Brian Murphy        905-659-2288 

Communications Dir.     David Hunt            905-875-0350     

 

Membership Dir.         Nancy Lynn       905-319-0191  
 

Program Dir.                   Carol Streeter        343-996-7519  

          Brian Budworth     905-878-8545                                                          

                             Carole Budworth   905-878-8545 
 

Property Dir.         Robert Streeter      343-999-5245     

 
Secretary                         Susan Popp            905-876-3241 

 

Special Events Dir.        Darlene Scarrow    647-588-7176 

                                       Heddy Wright        905-483-6445 
 

Treasurer                        Alice Carey             905-336-6309   

 

  

Club Activity Schedule 

 
Club        Date/Time         Convenor      Telephone     Email 

Board Games – Jokers - Joker   V1  1st Fri. - 1:30 pm   Linda Reid         905-878-7717 dlreid@sympatico.ca 

Board Games – Jokers - Joker    V2 1st Fri. - 1:30 pm    Joe & Zina Yaworski 905-878-3959  joe_zina@hotmail.com 

Board Games – Jokers - Jester Joker 2nd Tues.- 1:30 pm         Bill Turnbull           905-878-9573     turnbullwt@yahoo.com 

 

Board Games – Jokers – Wee Joker  3rd Fri. - 1:30 pm  Brian Murphy  905-659-2288  brian_e_murphy@hotmail.com 

Book Club - Spinecrackers   2nd Thurs. - 1:30 pm  Nancy Lynn  905-319-0191 lynn67.personal@gmail.com 

Classical Music                                      2nd Wed. – 2:00 pm  David Wentzell       905-878-5862    david.g.wentzell@gmail.com 

Cards - Bid Euchre - Friday  2nd Fri. – 1:30 pm  Zina Yaworski  905-878-3959  joe_zina@hotmail.com 

Cards - Bid Euchre – Wednesday 4th Wed. - 1:30 pm  Myra Faichnie  905-878-6615  billmyra@sympatico.ca 

Cards - Bridge   4th Thurs. - 1:00 pm  Ruth Parkinson       416-371-2357      ruth.pakinson@sympatico.ca 

Cards - Canasta   4th Fri. - 1:00 pm  Anna Marie Jones   905-878-5707     annamariejones@sympatico.ca 

Cards - Euchre   3rd Wed. - 7:30 pm  TBA 

Dining – Bits and Bites   3rd Thurs. - 5:00 pm  Marlene Murphy     905-659-2288     marlene_murphy@hotmail.com 

Photography                                           3rd Tues. – 2:00 pm         David Wentzell       905-878-5862     david.g.wentzell@gmail.com 

Probus Info Network - PIN  Online only - no meetings   Bill Turnbull  905-878-9573  turnbullwt@yahoo.com 

Tastings – Wine - Grape Expectations  4th Tues. - 7:00 pm  Alice Carey  905-336-6309 carealic@sympatico.ca 

Travel – Event Coordinator    Walter Eadie  905-691-5100 walter.eadie@cogeco.ca 

Walkers – The Walking Group  Every Mon. - 9:30 am     Terry Cole               905-845-0171     terryjane@sympatico.ca  
 

mailto:joe_zina@hotmail.com
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1 2

1:30 PM

 Jokers - Joker 

V1 - Linda Reid

V2 - J&Z Yaworski

5 6 7 8 9

9:30 AM 10:00 AM 1:30 PM 1:30 PM

The Walking Group Milton Sports Centre Book Club - Spinecrackers Bid Euchre - Friday 

E-mail notification General Meeting Via Zoom In Person

Terry Cole Nancy Lynn Zina Yaworski

12 13 14 15 16

9:30 AM 1:30 PM 2:00 PM 5:00 PM 1:30 PM

The Walking Group Jokers – Jester Joker Music - Clässical Crüe Dining – Bits and Bites Jokers – Wee Joker 

E-mail notification In Person Via Zoom In Person In Person

Terry Cole Marlene Murphy Marlene Murphy

Bill Turnbull David Wentzell

19 20 21 22 23

9:30 AM 2:00 PM 7:30 PM 1:00 PM 1:00 PM

The Walking Group Photography - Shutterbugs Cards - Euchre Cards - Bridge Cards - Canasta 

E-mail notification Via Zoom Looking for a In Person In Person

Terry Cole David Wentzell convenor Ruth Parkinson Anna Marie Jones

1:00 PM

7:00 PM

Beer – Suds Sippers

Looking for a Convenor

26 27 28 29 30

9:30 AM 7:00 PM 1:30 PM

The Walking Group Wine – Grape Expectations Bid Euchre - Wednesday

E-mail notification In Person In Person

Terry Cole Alice Carey Myra Faichnie

September


